
 

 

April 29, 2022 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting $1,500,000 to extend sewer lines along Route 44 in Coventry, CT. The entity to 

receive the funding for this project is the Town of Coventry, located at 1712 Main Street in 

Coventry, CT. This request will enable redevelopment of underutilized properties to create jobs 

and housing opportunities. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial 

interest in this project. 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


